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Antiseptic KC Shampoo 
 

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS: Antiseptic, combines a proprietary formulation of 
Chlorhexidine, Ketoconazole, Chitosan and alkyl polyglucoside for enhanced 
antiseptic activity.  

PROPERTIES:  Antiseptic KC Shampoo is a broad spectrum cleansing shampoo for the 
management of dermatological conditions responsive to Ketoconazole and 
Chlorhexidine. The proprietary formulation also contains a unique combination of 
chitosanide and alkyl polyglucoside that reduces microbial adhesion to the stratum 
corneum, disrupting over colonization on the skin surface and augments to delay the 
initiation of irritation by topical opportunistic pathogens. Chitosan is a natural 
biopolymer that creates a protective film on the skin and hair coat 

INGREDIENTS: Chlorhexidine Digluconate 2% and Ketoconazole 1%, Purified Water, 
Polyquaternuim-7, Glycerin, Cetyl Alcohol, Cetyl Stearyl Alcohol, PEG 40 
Hydrogenated Castor Oil, Stearalkonium Chloride, Fragrance, 
Methylchloroisothiazolinone and Methylisothiazolinone, Chitosan, Alkyl 
Polyglucoside, Safflower Oil and Oatmeal 

SPECIES: Dogs, Cats and Horses  

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Shake well before use. Wet the hair coat with tepid water and 
apply small quantities of the shampoo from the base of the neck to the base of the 
tail. Massage shampoo over the pet's body to ensure good contact with the skin. 
Leave on hair for 5 to 10 minutes, then rinse thoroughly with clean water and 
repeat. May be used initially 2 to 3 times a week for four weeks, then reduce use to 
once a week, or as directed by your veterinarian. Do not allow the animal to lick 
while bathing to prevent ingestion. 

PRECAUTIONS: For topical use on dogs, cats and horses. Avoid contact with eyes and 
mucous membranes. If eye contact occurs or skin irritation develops, rinse 
thoroughly with water, discontinue use and immediately consult a veterinarian. 

PRESENTATION: 16oz 

STORAGE: Store at room temperature. Protect from freezing.  

 

AVAILABLE ONLY THROUGH LICENSED VETERINARIANS 


